
 

Audit of accounts: Year ended 31 March 2016 
 

Audit Commission Act 1998 and  
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 Regulations 16 

 
 
Notice is hereby given under the above regulations that Mrs Helen Thompson of Ernst & 
Young LLP, Apex Plaza, Forbury Road, Reading, RG1 1YE, telephone 0118 9281100 has 
completed the Audit of the Accounts of the West London Waste Authority (WLWA) and its 
officers for the year 2015/16. 
 
The audited accounts have been deposited at the offices of the Treasurer, West London 
Waste Authority, Civic Centre, Lampton Road, Hounslow, TW3 4DN. They are available for 
inspection between 10.00 a.m. and 4.00 p.m. each weekday (excluding Bank Holidays) by 
any local government elector for any area to which the accounts relate, who may make a 
copy or take an extract. Copies of the Accounts can also be accessed on the WLWA website 
(www.westlondonwaste.gov.uk).  
 
Dated: 30 September 2016.  
 
Ian O’Donnell 
Treasurer  
West London Waste Authority  
Civic Centre  
Lampton Road,  
Hounslow  
TW3 4DN 

Telephone 0208 825 9468 


